Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: February 12th at 1:30pm in the Omak Public Library Meeting Space
Minutes read and approved

Old business from minutes

New Business: 
· The library has a new Customer Service Technician, Joe Grimes. This position was previously held by Neiva Garcia.

· Peg Finch has been affirmed as a new Library Board member. Thanks to Peg for joining the board.

· The library’s water usage decreased after the toilet replacement.

· The Library Foundation is working on placing the new benches when concrete can be poured. Completion will depend on the weather conditions.

· Meyer Louie, new City Finance Committee chair, explained how the bills are presented to the finance committee which consists of three members. It has been helpful to have Meyer attending the Library Board meetings.
Bills presented for approval for payment

· PUD—Power $1,097.31
· City of Omak—Water $163.90

· Crown—Paper Towels and Liners $88.96
· U.S. Linen & Uniform—Mat Cleaning $35.40
New business

· Crown doesn’t have the price listed for services. I am not sure if that bill will go straight to the City. I will follow up with Connie about this! The bill was for our paper towels and garbage liners. 
· The City has approved the MOU with NCW Libraries for our Reimagining Space Project! I will continue to keep you all updated on dates for the community outreach. I will need help to get the word out as much as possible to ensure we get feedback from as much of the community as possible. 
· Our toilet has been getting clogged again, so we asked the city for a new plunger. Hopefully it will work better than the old ones! 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting 
